Dear Consumer

This message is to inform you that a data breach may have occurred on or around August 7, 2023.  An unauthorized username appeared in the company’s Office 365 program.  It was discovered while entering information for new employees.  Access most likely occurred through a stolen laptop while an employee was in the field.  The user appeared for the first time on August 7.  
Career Journeys is committed to protecting your personal information.  Our agency immediately changed passwords and deactivated the missing computer.  When the unauthorized user showed up, The agency called Microsoft to go through our system to see if any malicious software had been installed.  Fortunately, no malicious activity was discovered.  The technician at Microsoft removed any possible access from the unauthorized user and upgraded our security measures using the latest technology. Available.
Based on the activity of the unauthorized user, it appears that the infringement was caught before any damage was done.  Nevertheless, it is possible that your personal information may have been compromised by this breach.
I deeply regret this unfortunate occurrence.  

Sincerely,

Scott Simonds
Director
Career Journeys
 207 408-3294
Scott.Simonds@CareerJourneys.me
